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October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
School Closure: October Half Term 
 
I wish to confirm the arrangements for October Half Term.  School will finish for students at 
3.00pm on Friday 27 October.  All students return to school at on Monday 6 
November. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support of the 
school during this academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
S Rooke 
Headteacher 
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